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Invitation to German-Polish workshop during the 9t Centropa Summer
Academy, July 6-14, 2015

Dear friends from Poland and Germany,

We would hereby like to cordially invite you to join our German-Polish workshop,
which will meet in separate sessions during this year's Centropa Summer Academy
in Krakow and Warsaw. During these workshop sessions, educators from Germany
and Poland will:

1) Have discussions on the state of Holocaust education in their countries

2) present selected projects from their states and regions on projects how to
deal with Holocaust education and how to explore local Jewish history,

3) work with Centropa films and exhibitions on Jewish life in Germany and in
Poland

4) discuss and learn from each other how the Solidarity movement in Poland in
the 1980s is being taught in Poland today, and how the collapse of
communism in East Germany and the fall of the Berlin Wall is being taught in
Germany.

We are excited to offer you these additional workshops to deepen the bi-
lateral understanding and cooperation between Polish and German
educators, and we look forward to working with you!

Kind regards,
Kamila Czerkawska, Educational Coordinator, Galicia Jewish Museum

Fabian Riihle, EU Education Director, Centropa
Michael Heitz, Representative of Jewish Life in Kraichgau e.V.



